
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome to our Camden People First July 2023 

newsletter. 

 

 

 

One of our members has just been baptised 

and celebrated with a barbeque (BBQ).  

She said she really enjoyed it.  

 

 

 

Sad news 

A car crashed into a school in Wimbledon on 

Thursday 6 July and two eight-year-old girls 

were killed. 

 

 

 

A total of 12 people were taken to hospital. 

A woman in her 40s was in hospital in a serious 

condition. 
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Others, like a seven-month-old girl, were also 

taken to hospital with injuries that were not too 

serious.  

 

 

 

The driver may have had a medical accident 

like a heart attack or seizure, which made her 

crash. 

 

 

 

TFL Strikes 

There are going to be strikes on the London 

underground on; 

• Sunday 23 July 

• Tuesday 25 July 

• Wednesday 26 July 

• Thursday 27 July 

• Friday 28 July 

 

 

 



 

National rail strikes 

There are going to be strikes on the National 

Rail on; 

• Thursday 20 July 

• Saturday 22 July 

• Saturday 29 July 

 

 

 

NHS Strikes 

Junior doctors strike 

Junior doctors will go on strike from 7am on 

Thursday 13 July till 7am on Tuesday 18 July.  

 

 

 

Doctors strike 

Doctors will be on strike on Thursday 20th July 

and Friday 21th July 

 

 

 

Due to the strikes, around 300,000 

appointments and operations will be cancelled.  

 

 



 

Any other news 

Please see the new dates and times below of 

our drop-in service and telephone line.  

 

 

 

Easy Read 

We are still making Easy Read documents so 

please get in touch if you would like anything 

put into Easy Read. 

 

 

 

Thank You 

We hope you enjoyed reading our July 2023 

newsletter.  

 

 

 

Contact us 

Please contact us if you need any help, advice 

or information. 

 

 

 



If you need help, we provide independent 

advocacy service and welfare benefit advice.  

 

Our drop-in advocacy service is on  

Tuesdays from 10am - 1pm in the Camden 

office.  

 

 

 

Our telephone advocacy service is on 

Tuesdays from 3pm – 4:30pm  

07576 842 278 

 

 

 

Our drop-in advice service is on  

Wednesdays from 2pm - 4pm in the Camden 

office.  

 

 

 

Our telephone advice service is on 

Wednesdays from 10am - 12pm  

07576 842 278 

 

 



 

215 Eversholt St, Ampthill Square,  

London NW1 1DE  

 

 

 

You can email us on 

info@camdenpeoplefirst.co.uk   

 

 

 

You can call Camden People First office on                                        

0207 388 2007   

  

 

 

Social media 

Facebook - camdenpeoplefirst   

Twitter - InfosCPF   

Instagram - Camden.People.First  
Website - www.camdenpeoplefirst.org.uk 
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